August 2021 WWW. MHWClub.com



DOOR CODE FOR MONDAY NIGHT MEETINGS: 44005#

We are now in open enrollment for the 2021-22 year. You can pay your dues at any Game night event or see page 4 for further instructions.

August

Monday August 9th 6-8:30 Game Night/Open House Town Hall Flex Room

Wed. August 18th 12:30 Lunch Bunch New Asian Cuisine Evite to Follow

**Tuesday Sept 21st 7pm
Annual Fashion Show
Location TBD

October

Monday. Oct 11th 7pm Candidate Forum Location TBD

Tuesday, October 26th 11:30am Membership Tea Pine Lake Country Club \$10/member

February
Save the Date
Thursday, Feb 24th
Sip, Savor, Support Fundraiser
PineLake Country Club



Announcements



The Club has been given 2 tickets to the Michael Buble Concert at the Spectrum Center on Tuesday, Aug 17th 8pm. These have been graciously donated by Kathy Raiano. The value is \$340/pr. The seats are on the lower level section 102 row

AA seat 23 and 24. She has agreed to allow us to auction off these tickets as part of our fundraising. We will be sending out notifications on Aug 1st and the auction will be open until Aug 10th.

We are once again hosting an open house between 6pm-7pm on Monday Aug 9th during game night. If you know anyone who is interested in joining, encourage them to come out and speak with

If you find a good price on wines, please consider picking up a couple to donate to our Sip, Savor, Support Fundraiser. You are welcome to bring to game night or any of our membership meetings. Someone will be happy to collect them from you.

Please note our September Monthly meeting and Fashion Show will be held this year on **Tuesday, Sept 21st**. This date change is due to the town hall being unavailable on our regular night as well as Chico's not being available. Correction of date for our Membership Tea. The correct date is Tuesday, October 26th.

Message from Co-Presidents

July proved to be a great month for our club. We registered 6 new members at the Open House, had the largest group ever for Game Night with 22 ladies, and had 20 ladies gather for Lunch Bunch.

As we wind down for Summer 2021, our board is preparing for a fun packed year to come. We will start off with our Annual Fashion Show (sponsored by Chico's) on a new date—Tuesday, Sept 21st. Open call for models will go out at the end of August.

Servant's Heart has approached us about filling 7 backpacks for children in 7th grade who attend Northeast Middle School. Thanks to all those who responded so quickly. We will have several more opportunities for everyone to participate. They are also in need of volunteers interested in working the register in the boutique. Anyone interested should Contact Billie McIntosh at (704)680-6533 ext. 3 or email cb@servantsheart.org.

As of now, 44 member have paid their 2021-22 Dues. Please consider sending a check or pay online, prior to the September meeting ,so you can be entered into the wine class for 20 raffle. More importantly we can close registration and work on putting our directory together earlier.

We hope all of you continue to enjoy your Summer and look forward to seeing everyone in Sept.

Marilyn and Andree

Head Shots

Several ladies have joined our club since the last directory was published and we need your pictures to add to the new directory coming out in November. You are welcome to send a head shot with solid background for us to use. You can take with your smart phone. Please send to Nancy Crisp via email at ojcrisp@aol.com. DO NOT SHRINK THE FILE FOR WEB PAGE, send as original.

Shirley Courter Mary Ellen McDonald Sherri Taylor Annette Dance Amy Goodman Lee Thompson

Charlotte Elliotte Patricia Mastrovito

Anastasia Farrell Jennifer Manchester **Ann Papais** Rachael Goodman Paige McKinney **Carol Carson** Robin Greenlish Rhenida Rennie Dona Phillips Krista Jerkins Emma Santana D'Andrea Susan Krupa

Jenifer Shaw Jeannette Joyal

We hope to have all these pictures submitted between now and Tuesday, Sept 21st or taken the night of the Fashion Show.

Welcome New Members

Carol Carson

704-458-4819 586-212-2020 carolfcarson@gmail.com annpapais@gmail.com

Dona Phillips Sandy Harrison 704-996-4993

dlp83@aol.com sandy@photographicelegance.net

Brenda Catron Ann Papais

765-860-6584

dbcatron3475@comcast.net

Susan Krupa 704-608-6164 440-724-1048

SjKrupa@yahoo.com

Hugs

Congratulations

Maynell Outen - Great Grandaughter Kathleen Schilling—new grandson

Birthdays

Mary Pat	Busker	08-01
Marina	Moore	08-03
Kathy	Madden	08-05

Please contact Pam Dalton, Corresponding Secretary, with information regarding any member who needs a Hugs card. You can email her at daltongang123@aol.com

LUNCH BUNCH and Game Nights



Monday, July 12th, 22 members gathered in the Town Hall flex room to hone their game skills as well as enjoy the fellowship, laughter, and refreshments. New friendships were made, old ones renewed, and fun had by all.

We also had 6 new ladies sign up to be members. So far this season, 10 new ladies have joined our club.



On Friday, July 16th, the Summer Coordinators, Ginnie Freeburn and Suzanne Maddox, arranged our lunch bunch at Angela'a Italian Restaurant. The food and fellowship were terrific. Like all other service establishments, help is still a struggle to find, but the upside of that is it gave us more time to catch up with friends and explore new relationships.

SUMMER SCHEDULE REMINDERS

Open House-Monday Aug 9th 6pm-7pm

Evites will go out for the following events:

Game Night— Monday Aug 9th 6pm-8:30pm Lunch Bunch - Wednesday, Aug 18th 12:30 pm New Asian Cuisine

Thanks go out to Ginnie and Suzanne for putting together a great list of restaurants and hosting game nights

Total Wine & MORE

Treat your friends, family and fellow wine lovers to a private wine class for up to 20 people in our store's class-room.

Total Wine & Moore will host an event that is certain to impress you and your guests. Taste a variety of our premium, hand selected wines and discover hidden treasures from the wine region of your choosing. Your guests will enjoy a tour of the land and learn about the famed appellations and grape varietals that make each region so unforgettable. One of our wine experts will present and discuss each delicious wine during your two hour class, which can be arranged as a seated class-style or more casual walk-around event. **Total Wine and More** will provide all necessary stemware and educational handout for tasting notes.

VALUE \$500

Certificate valid until January 1, 2023

We are raffling off a wine class for 20 people at Total Wine and More. All members as well as new members will be automatically entered into the drawing provided you pay your dues between now and September 6th. This certificate is valid until January 1st, 2023. See details on page 3. The drawing will take place at the September Fashion Show. You can submit your dues online, send a check to Cheryl Reid or give your money to any of the board members prior to that date.

Your odds of winning this prize are better than 1 in 100. Good luck to all of you.

Enrollment is now open for fiscal year 2021-22

Please submit your \$20 dues by clicking the following link: https://www.mhwclub.com/store/p3/
Annual_2021-
2022 Membership Dues.html

Or sending \$20 check to MHWC care of Cheryl Reid, 6411 Robin Hollow Rd, Mint Hill, 28227.

